
 

 

CCS Newsletter 
December 15th, 2010 

“Love your neighbor as thyself.” Romans 13:9 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS: 
Dec. 16th  6:30pm  CCS Christmas Program 
Dec. 17th  NOON Release No After School Care Program 
Dec. 20th-Dec. 31st NO SCHOOL WINTER BREAK!  
 

CCS ANNUAL CHRISTMAS PROGRAM 

TOMORROW, Thursday Dec.16
th

 
 All students need to be in their classrooms by 6:30pm. 
They will get into costume at that time. Our program will 
start at 7:00pm in the small auditorium. The program will 
last approximately forty minutes, then we’ll head to the 

kitchen for refreshments provided by the PTO! We hope 
that all of you will join us after the program for fellowship. 

 

Parents, we had 120 books to donate to BOOKS 

FOR TOTS! Thank you so much for your help! 
 

REMEMBER THE DRESS CODE. WE’VE NOTICED RECENTLY THAT 

SOME STUDENTS HAVE BEEN IN STRIPED SHIRTS, AND COLORS 

OTHER THAN SOLID RED, WHITE OR BLUE.  Thanks! 

 

 

GOD BLESS EACH AND EVERY ONE OF YOU THIS CHRISTMAS 


